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From: Dom Fedele
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Do not change the name from Batman
Date: Thursday, 16 November 2017 7:42:58 PM

To whom it may concern

Leave the Batman name alone!
Darebin Council have nothing better to do, and should focus on their local government responsibilities- for
which they were elected.

Regards
Dominic Fedele

Sent from my iPhone


